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As a homeowner in Morristown development I am totally against the 9% increase . everyone
here has had to watch their pennies due to the Virus and I totally reject the increase at this
time.
Kevin Pinelli
1778 Morristown Road 
Littleton, NC  

mailto:kjpinelli59@gmail.com
mailto:statements@ncuc.net

